
Website: www.strettonhandley.derbyshire.sch.uk    e-mail: strettonhandley.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 
                                                                                                       Thursday 31st  May 2012 

 
 

Holiday!! 

School is closed on Friday1
st
 June for staff training and reopens Monday 11

th
 June.  

We hope you all have a lovely holiday and a good rest. We have another busy term coming up with various Olympic 
activities, trips and events. Please look out for notes and reminders re dates and arrangements. 

 

School Jubilee Celebration – Thursday 31st May  
Mrs Julie Wilson has done a fantastic job organising and making the food for the street party – a big thank you to her 
and all the staff who have helped us to prepare for the celebration. 
Thank you to Stretton Parish Council for donating a commemorative Jubilee coin to each child in school. It is a great 
way for the children to remember this special occasion. These will be distributed as children leave along with a 
commemorative certificate from Derbyshire County Council. 
We would also like to thank NE Derbyshire Community Safety partnership for donating a water bottle and crayon set to 
each child in school. 

 

Tombola 
Thank you very much to those who have helped set up the Jubilee Party and to clear up afterwards. A big thank you to 
DS’s Mum and Grandma for organising the tombola and to all those who donated prizes. Tesco have also kindly 
donated items for the tombola as well. 
We will let you know how much was raised after the break. 

 

Water bottles 
Please take a few moments to label your child’s new bottle clearly with their name and ensure that they bring a water 
bottle to school each day and take it home each evening to be thoroughly cleaned. This is particularly important during 
the warm weather so that children are not drinking from dirty containers or unwashed water bottles. 

 

Eureka visit July 11th 
If paying in instalments we will need final payment by June 22

nd
. We will send reminder about coach times etc nearer 

the date. Thank you. 

 

Brackenfield Well Dressing – Saturday, Sunday, and Monday , June 2,3,4. 
Please call in and have a look at the fantastic well dressing over the weekend. The children have worked hard over the 
last few days on the well dressing and the design by Ann Robson, based on the children’s Jubilee pictures is really 
effective. Thank you to Mrs Mahadevan , Mrs Brooks and Mrs Gill for transporting children to Brackenfield. 
 

Craft Club 
Craft Club has now finished for this term We would like to thank JH’s Grandma for providing the children with cake 
every Wednesday after school. They really enjoyed the treats and have made some lovely craft items to take home. 
 

Miss Westcott’s Wedding 
We are delighted to tell you that Miss Westcott is getting married during the school holiday and will return to school as 
MRS KNIGHT. I am sure that you would like to join everyone at school in wishing her and her new husband every 
happiness for their future together. 
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